
 
 

 
 

March 26, 2001 
 
 

 
Chief Arthur L. Jones 

Police Department 
951 North James Lovell Street 
Room 705A 

Milwaukee, WI 53233 
 

Dear Chief Jones:    Re: Amendment to Intergovernmental 

            Cooperation Agreement with 

            Muskego for Live Fire Facility 

 
 We have reviewed the Amendment to the Intergovernmental Cooperation Agreement 

with the City of Muskego which you forwarded under cover of your March 23, 2001 letter.  That 
amendment incorporates the changes which we had forwarded to Commander Collins.  
Therefore, assuming that the amendment now meets with your approval, a file may be introduced 

into the Common Council to authorize the amendment’s execution.  
 

 We are enclosing hereunder a resolution approving the amendment and by cover of this 
letter, forwarding a copy of that resolution to Mr. Zielinski in the City Clerk’s Office.  We are 
also forwarding hereunder a copy of the amendment to Mr. Zielinski for inclusion in the 

Common Council file.  In order to complete the Council file, a fiscal note will be required, and 
we request that Commander Collins prepare such a fiscal note and forward it to Mr. Zielinski for 

inclusion in the file.  
 
 Finally, we will retain the three partially executed original versions of the amendment in 

our file and, assuming Common Council and mayoral approval of the resolution authorizing the 
amendment’s execution, we will secure the execution of all City officers on the amendment.  



Chief Arthur L. Jones   
 

 
 If you have any further questions on this matter, please feel free to contact Mr. 

McDonnell. 
 
 Very truly yours, 

 
 

 
 GRANT F. LANGLEY 
 City Attorney 

 
 

 
 PATRICK B. McDONNELL 
 Special Deputy City Attorney 

PBMcD:dms 
 

Enc. 
 
cc:  Commander Dean Collins 

       Tony Zielinski 
 

1032-2001-43 

39161 


